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Fellow Stakeholder: 
  
Today, Ancora issued a letter to the U.S. Steel Board following President Trump's recent 
remarks, which make clear that the Nippon Steel deal is dead and will not be resurrected. In 
the letter, we call on the U.S. Steel Board to fulfill their fiduciary duty and abandon the sale 
to Nippon and collect the related $565 million breakup fee.   
  
Our slate and CEO candidate Alan Kestenbaum are prepared to lead a multibillion-dollar 
capital investment program focused on reinvigorating the legacy blast furnaces at Mon 
Valley and Gary Works while using the proceeds from the breakup fee to o set upfront 
capital needs. We are o ering the Company access to a world-class CEO, an experienced 
set of director candidates and a clear path to revitalizing the business.   

   

READ THE LETTER
   

 



Sincerely, 
Ancora Holdings Group 
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